COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

May 2, 2018

Jeff Carter
15954 Jackson Ck Pkwy B281
Monument, CO 80132

RE: Objection to 110(1) Hard Rock Application; Lombard #4 & 5; DRMS File No.
M-2018-012

Dear Mr. Carter,

The Division has received a timely objection to the Lombard #4 & 5 application. The letter of
objection was received within the public comment period that began when the application was
called complete for the purposes of filing on April 5, 2018.

A copy of the letter of objection has been enclosed for your records. Please inform the Division
how the Applicant intends to address the jurisdictional issues raised by the timely Objector.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116.
Sincerely,

Michael A. Cunningham

Environmental Protection Specialist

Enclosure (1)

CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS
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UPPER CLEAR CREEK

WATERSHED ASSOCIATION
P. 0. BOX 3058
IDAHO SPRINGS, CO 80452

RECEIVED

April 24,2018 - APR 262018
Michael Cunningham DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety MINING AND SAFETY
1313 Sherman St,, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Lombard #4+5, File No. M-2018-012, 110(1) Hard Rock Reclamation Permit Application

Dear Mr. Cunningham:

The Upper Clear Creek Watershed Association (UCCWA) is designated under Section 208 of the Clean
Water Act as the management agency responsible for reviewing proposed actions that may impact water
quality in the upper portion of the Clear Creek Watershed. Our membership includes municipalities,
counties, dischargers and related entities located in the upper Clear Creek watershed, primarily in Clear
Creek and Gilpin counties.

In that capacity, UCCWA submits the following comment. The application is incomplete, and because of that
we cannot adequately review the project and make informed comments. This application should be denied
or delayed until a more complete project outline is provided.

On behalf of the UCCWA membership,

= oA

Diane Kielty
Secretary/Treasurer
Upper Clear Creek Watershed Association
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